

Secretary info@ourmapua.org

7 February 2018

John Ritchie 18A Iwa St MAPUA

Dear John

Re: Tree outside Mapua Bakery

Many members of our MDCA have talked about possible plans to cut down the trees outside Mapua Bakery. There has been a lot of community discussion about this and I write to ask if you are the appropriate person to talk to regarding this.

If so, we would very much welcome the opportunity to be able to have some discussion about the trees in front of and behind the Mapua Bakery. The item is on the agenda for our MDCA meeting on Monday. Would it be possible for you to email me if you are the appropriate person to talk to about this matter?

Thank you very much for your consideration of this John. I look forward to hearing from you.

Kind Regards

Mary Garner Secretary